
 

WILLOGOLECHE HILL WIND 

FARM EXPANSION 

PUBLIC EXHIBITION  
 

Wind Prospect invites all local residents to attend our 

public exhibition for the proposed Willogoleche Hill 

Wind Farm Expansion. This is an opportunity to  

learn more about wind energy, discuss the project with 

our team of staff, and discover the benefits for your  

community. For queries, please contact Stuart Whiting 

on 8384 7755. 
 

 

We welcome you to join us: 
 

Hallett Town Hall 

Wednesday 20th October 

12.00pm - 8.00pm 

 

 


